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Directions:
I, Place kit on FFIRM surface.

2. Follow directions in circle of Kit. =43
- 3. Repeat step 2 as neeessary . or until ung
4. [f unconscious, cease stress reduction gl
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Bl MEDIA RELEASE

GLEN EIRA
CITY COUNCIL

n
I I l‘ ! rI I I l Glen Eira welcomes interim height controls

Glen Eira City Council has welcomed Minister for Planning Hon. Richard Wynne's announcement today approving
our application for interim height controls in Bentleigh and Carnegie activity centres

n
The interim controls will set mandatory and discretionary height limits, ranging from three to five stareys in
Bentleigh and four to seven storeys in Carnegie, across all commercially zoned land in Bentleigh and Carnegie activity
centres. These controls will apply while Council is undertaking structure planning work, which we anticipate will be
completed by the end of 2017.

It is understood that the interim controls will also apply to all current planning applications and those that are
pending appeal at the Victorian Administrative Appeals Commission (VCAT).

u u
I I I I l I I S Glen Eira Mayor Cr Mary Delahunty said Council was delighted with the Minister's announcement.

“We strongly believe that development should be appropriate and aligned to our community’s vision about what
makes Glen Eira such a special place — not overturned by decisions made in VCAT,” Cr Delahunty said.

“We know peaple are concerned with ad-hoc development, and have strong views about height, particularly where:
development abuts our neighbourhood residential and general residential zones,” Cr Delahunty said

Wark has already commenced on developing structure plans for both Carnegie and Bentleigh, but at a time of
unprecedented development pressure, the importance of establishing interim contrals as soon as possible cannot be

understated.

u The Minister's decision will allow the community to fully engage with our structure plan process currently underway,

without the distraction of impending and contradicting VCAT appeals

a r I I ‘ I ‘ The Minister's decision will be formally Gazetted next week under Amendment C147 and C148 to the
Glen Eira Planning Scheme.

Coundil is currently undertaking a comprehensive engagement process with the community, which will
set the long-term vision for Bentleigh, Carnegie, Elsternwick and East Village and set future planning

controls for development
O I ‘ For further information or to participate in the structure plan process throughout 2017, visit
www gleneira vic gov au/yourneighbourhood. The current stage of community consultation closes

Sunday 9 April.

Media enquiries: Amarita Kinnoo
03 9524 3411

GLEN EIRA CITY COUNCIL

CORNER GLEN EIRA AND HAWTHORN ROADS, CAULFIELD, VIC
PO BOX 42, CAULFIELD SOUTH 3162

P03 9524 3333 - F 03 9523 0339

Source:
https://www.haveyoursaygleneira.com.au/Bentleigh/news_feed/c
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